
Members of the County Commission and County Aviation Advisory Board May Attend A 

Press Conference at the Destin Fort Walton Beach Airport (VPS)  

to be held on Thursday, February 25, 2021  

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that Okaloosa County will be 

hosting a press conference to be held on Thursday, February 25, 2021, beginning at 10 a.m.  The 

meeting will be held at the Destin Fort Walton Beach Airport (VPS) located at 1701 FL-85, Eglin 

AFB, FL 32542.   The purpose of the meeting is to hold a press conference to discuss exciting 

events taking place at VPS.  Two or more members of the Okaloosa County Commission and the 

County Aviation Advisory Board may be in attendance.  The public is welcomed to attend.   

 

If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at this 

hearing, such person will need a record of the proceeding and may need to ensure that a verbatim 

record of the proceeding is made which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which 

the appeal is to be based.  

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable modifications 

for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to the County Commission office 

at 850-651-7105 and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing in order to provide 

the requested service. 
 


